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Mr. Denis Naughten TD,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

30t December 2019

PQ 52527/19 * To ask the Minister for Health the number of tenders received for a project
(details supplied); when the tender will be awarded; when works will commence; and if he will
make a statement on the matter. - Denis Naughten

Portiuncula Hospital Ballinasloe enabling works

Dear Deputy Naughten,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

With regard to the Ward Block Enabling Works at Portiuncula Hospital Ballinasloe, there were eight
questionnaires returned and three successful candidates. Tender documents will be issued the week 6%
January 2020 with tender returns for week 27% January 2020. It anticipated to start on site the week of
20% April 2020 with a construction period of 36 weeks. With regard to the Radiology Room 3
Fluoroscopy tenders will be issued week 13% January with an anticipated start on site week 30" March
2020 and a construction period of 32 weeks.

Yours sincerely,

ZJim Curran
Head of Estates
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